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As one of the first independent power producers in the United States and a multinational electric 
power company, AES has long been dedicated to improving lives by providing safe and reliable 
energy while being a responsible corporate citizen. In the 21 countries where we currently operate, 
we make our core values of safety, integrity, honoring commitments, striving for excellence and 
having fun through work the foundation of everything we do to create highly efficient energy and 
infrastructure solutions that will meet today’s and tomorrow’s power needs.

In delivering sustainable energy solutions, we seek meaningful engagement with our stakeholders 
to further our objectives of:

◗◗ Maintaining a safe, reliable and affordable power supply while leveraging our platforms; 

◗◗ Meeting or exceeding environmental requirements with a focus on innovative energy 
infrastructure solutions;

◗◗ Contributing to the social and economic wellbeing of the local communities; and

◗◗ Creating shareholder value through long-term growth and performance.

The diverse mix of our electric generation portfolio and deep expertise in industry technologies 
provide AES the strength and flexibility to maximize electricity efficiency, cost-effectiveness 
and availability while making efficient use of natural resources and creating value and economic 
growth for the countries we serve. 

Sustainable solutions are being implemented across our businesses in different and innovative 
ways. I am proud to have our sustainability efforts and practices described in AES’s first 
sustainability report. In the Philippines for instance, after acquiring the 450-megawatt (MW) 
Masinloc thermal power plant, AES invested in operational and environmental performance 
improvements that dramatically improved the plant’s efficiency and availability. Our Angamos 
coal-hybrid plant in Chile uses the first-of-its-kind efficient sea water cooling tower in South 
America and also incorporates 40 MW of battery storage. Our global energy storage fleet can 
provide emissions-free improvements and flexible power capacity for the electric grid. We are also 
providing sustainable solutions for low-income communities like solar water heating systems that 
can reduce energy consumption by up to 50 percent. 

Additionally, we invest in a wide range of social, economic and environmental programs, including: 
educational programs about how to safely use electricity; vocational training and employment 
programs for young people; and sustainable environmental management programs such as 
reforestation, reef conservation and beach cleaning.

Wherever we operate or undertake new projects, AES draws upon our experience and uses new 
technologies to implement the right solutions for the communities and the countries that we 
serve to make a positive, lasting difference and build a sustainable future.
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